
Initial Consultation Meeting for Private Schools-

November 10, 2020 

This notice will run on the Okeechobee County School Board 

website beginning November 1 through November 10, 2021.  

School board to discuss Federal grants 2022-2023. 

Okeechobee County School Board will be hosting a meeting to inform 

private schools of federal grant opportunities for the 2021-2022 school 

year.  The meeting is scheduled on Wednesday, November 10, 2020 

and will be held in room 105 of the Okeechobee County School Board 

Office.   


